
Subject: School Safety 
 
School Safety Committee: 
 
I live in Stamford, CT near Newtown and am concerned about different aspects of safety reguarding 
guns. In my opinion there are enough Police or those attempting to protect those in schools already. 
Additional guns will just make the area more dangerous. The local area I believe currently makes that 
decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leslie Weinberg 
lesweinberg@optonline.net 
203-322-3094 
11 Big Oak Circle 
Stamford CT 06903 
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